WHAS ANNUAL TRIP – WATERPERRY GARDENS
For this year’s Annual Trip, we plan to visit Waterperry Gardens in Oxfordshire.
Our visit will be on Sunday 19th July 2020
Depart from Cape Road car park at 10.00 am
Return from Waterperry Gardens around 4.00 pm
See https://www.waterperrygardens.co.uk/ for more details.
The cost will be:
WHAS Members	£20
Non-members	£24
[bookmark: _GoBack]You are requested to book your place(s) by 17th May 2020.  Please note that after this date any remaining places may be offered outside the WHAS.
The Gardens have a café and it would be useful to have an indication of people likely to require lunch or tea/cakes.  This will not commit you – it is just to give some idea of numbers.  Please complete the form below and return together with remittance to:
Peter Lamb, 5 The Templars, Bridge End, Warwick CV34 6PF
email:  prlamb@tiscali.co.uk 	Tel:  01926 499905
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Cheques payable to:  Warwick Horticultural & Allotment Society
Name:
Address:


Telephone number:
email address:
Number likely to be taking lunch ………... and/or Tea/coffee and cake etc …………
Number of tickets required:     Members …………	Non-members …………
Total remittance enclosed:    £ …………
PLEASE NOTE WE ARE UNABLE TO REFUND FOR LATE CANCELLATIONS
